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SYLMAR, Calif. (Jan. 12, 2018) – Following the tragic wildfires that devastated our 
community last month, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team stood ready to support with 
response, recovery and rebuilding efforts. With the recent torrential rains and ensuing 
mudslides that have impacted our neighbors this week, we remain committed to 
helping in any way we can. We are fortunate to serve a community with such a strong, 
determined and resolute foundation, and our thoughts are with all those affected.


